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Dear Sir,

I am writing re the above planning application. I submitted a comment yesterday via the online Details
Page for this application. I have edited my comment slightly, so pls use the draft below instead -- and
kindly redact my name & address when displaying my comment. Acknowledgment of receipt of my
email would be appreciated. Thank you.

Kind regards,

We own a house a few doors up the road from 9 Pilgrim's Lane. The proposed extension does not affect us directly.
We understand the desire to renovate and make an older property more liveable. Further, sensitive modern design
can accentuate historical character whilst bringing new life to older structures. In principle, we do not object to such
proposals. But 9 Pilgrim's Lane is a Grade ll-listed building. Further, it is an integral part visually & structurally of
what was once a single historical property. The proposed extension would impact both

properties. Therefore, any redesign must be in keeping with the historical character of both properties. And this
proposal is not, as already expressed by the Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum and others. On this basis, we believe
the proposal should be rejected.



